If you cannot view this newsletter correctly please click here

March 2025

Guna, the Head of the Parikrma Centre for Learning, Koramangala, was sent for exposure and training to Mulberry Bush UK, with whom we have an
agreement to do sharing of learning and teacher exchanges. Mulberry Bush is a unique and special school for children traumatized by various
reasons, such school due issues, family issues, and violent behaviour, with no proper care in the families. It

undertakes a huge responsibility to mould children of ages six to thirteen. Guna says there was a lot to leam from them. She will now share those
best practices with the rest of the teachers in Parikrma. This intiative is part of the Teacher Development program that Parikrma has invested in.

New Chapter Alumni #2

Naveen is studying MBA at the Nagarjuna Degree College and teaches
taekwondo in the evenings to continue with the sport and eam some
money. It is great to see confident young individuals carving out their
future purposefully. It is lovely that they keep in touch with their school
and teachers.

“What a beautiful day! Here | am with one of my senior students, Victor,
who leaves for the UK on the 7th of April. He has been offered a job at
Cambridge University, Addenbrook Hospilal, as a geneics researcher.
He has always been very focused and steady, just as we would like all
the children of Parikrma to be. | have tried to guide him the best way |
my love and time. | know he will do well in Cambridge and
keep the Parikrma flag flying. He wants to work and lso do his PhD in
genetics. Let's give him all our blessings because he will need them in
this new journey." ~ Founder, Dr Shukla Bose

can wit

Founder Dr Shukla Bose received the Mahila Spandana Award 2025 from the Alliance Centre
of Women Empowerment for "outstanding and exemplary contributions towards Social
Impact”

Collaborations: Dubai

We are thrilled to have students from GEMS Modem Academy, Dubai,  Most school visitors express their fascination and surprise about our
back with us. Our students look forward to a week full of leaming, ~ children's evident love and interest in the environment — always a topic
exchanging ideas, and, yes, possible new projects. of discussion during feedback sessions. We are not surprised. Over the

years, our children have volunteered and actively participated in
several awareness drives—cleaning and plastic removal campaigns
are regulars. One activity they are always excited about!
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